
Reverse-911 call 

Friday, February 19, 2021 

Good evening. This is an update from the Heath Board of Health about the 

availability of Covid vaccinations in Buckland at the Mohawk Regional High 

School this coming week. We urge you to sign up as soon as possible.  

People 65 years old and older, and anyone with two eligible serious medical 

conditions are now eligible for Covid vaccinations. For your convenience, on 

Wednesday and Saturday, February 24 and 27, vaccinations will be available at 

the Mohawk Trail Regional School in Buckland.  To make an appointment for the 

Wednesday, February 24th clinic from noon to 2 pm, sign up at 

www.maimmunizations.org/reg/5596010200. For the Saturday, February 27 clinic 

from noon to 5:30 pm sign up at www.maimmunizations.org/reg/5392006501. 

We realize these urls are very long. They are posted on the Heath Town website.  

For those without internet, or if you need help signing up, you can call Life Path 

at 413-829-9285. You can also call the Heath Board of Health at 917-297-1584, or 

Susan Gruen, Board of Health member and nurse at (413) 337-4235 or Claire 

Rabbitt, Town Nurse at (413) 337-8309. 

Please note that after next week, there will be vaccine clinics held in Deerfield and 

Greenfield. We will alert you when you can sign up for those clinics.  

There are also appointments available at CVS and Big Y. Check their websites to 

sign up. 

The Heath Board of Health urges everyone as they become eligible to get 

vaccinated. This is the single most effective means to protect yourself and to bring 

this pandemic to an end.   

Have a good evening.  

 

 

 

http://www.maimmunizations.org/reg/5392006501

